NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE A 30-DAY FILING WITH THE INDIANA UTILITY
REGULATORY COMMISSION FOR THE PURPOSE OF ELIMINATING FIRE PROTECTION
CHARGES BILLED DIRECTLY TO THE CITY OF NEW CASTLE AND TO ESTABLISH A
FIRE PROTECTION CHARGE FOR CERTAIN WATER UTILITY CUSTOMERS

The nature of this filing is to establish a fire protection surcharge based on the equivalent meter size of the
water utility customer. Customers currently inside the corporate limits of New Castle that are paying a
monthly water bill to the City of New Castle Municipal Water Utility will be charged the fee. The
monthly fee will be $2.82 per equivalent meter size. For a residential user with a 5/8” meter, the fee will
be $2.82 per month. It is expected that the City will file the 30-Day Filing on June 21, 2010 and it is
expected that the filing will be approved by approximately July 21, 2010. Any objections can be made to
the Secretary of the Commission of the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission at National City Center,
101 West Washington Street, Suite 1500E, Indianapolis, IN 46204, phone 317-232-2701. In addition,
objections can be made to the Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor at National City Center, 115
W. Washington St. Suite 15008, Indianapolis, IN 46204, phone 317-232-2494.



